
 

 

 
1 October 2018 

 

Cancellation of Employee Options 
 

Donaco International Limited (the Company) announces that all remaining employee options 
have been cancelled, with effect from 1 October 2018. 

The options will not be replaced.  The Company’s current long term incentive scheme involves 
the purchase of shares on market, which may be provided to employees on a restricted basis 
over a period of three years, provided that key performance indicators are met. 

This affects all remaining options under the FY15 and FY16 option series.  A total of 2,514,186 
options have been cancelled. 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Ben Reichel 
Executive Director 
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